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SUMMARY 

Restates existing requirement that public records requester make request for records in writing. 
Requires requester to state how requester intends to use records. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure requires public records requests to be in writing, with the request describing with 
particularity the records being sought and containing a statement of how the requester intends 
to use the requested records. 

This measure does not impact public interests in disclosure that would be served if public 
records were subject to mandatory disclosure. 


